
 
 

 
 

 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES – FIRE STATION #6 

RFP #22/23-002 
PROPOSALS DUE NO LATER THAN: 4:00 PM ON JUNE 29, 2022 

 
This addendum is to notify all potential proposers of clarifications made to the Bid documents as stated 
below. 
 

A) CLARIFICATION/CHANGE – Page 30 of the original RFP Book shall be changed in that all 
proposers should consider Item #3 (Civil Design) struck out.  The City will contract directly with 
a local civil design consultant for this project.  Their design will ultimately be coordinated with 
the architect awarded under the contract contemplated by this RFP.   

 
 

B) COVID-19 Precautions – Due to the City’s response to the COVID-19 virus and associated 
reduction in staff, in-person staff availability is limited.  Proposers wishing to physically deliver 
their proposals (in-person) may do so via the Purchasing Department physical dropbox/mailbox, 
located in the lobby of City Hall.  Deliveries via UPS, FEDEX and other delivery companies may 
be sent in their normal fashion.   
 
 

 
 

  ___________________________ 
  Dan Marran, CPPO, C.P.M., NIGP-CPP 
  Contracts and Risk Manager 
  June 23, 2022 

 
 


